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First name: John

Last name: Cole

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This is a letter in support of the Golden Peak Expansion Project.

 

Our goal in this community is to service the needs of our youth athletes. The ones that are born and raised here

should be allowed consideration before second homeowners, or homeowners who have little stake in the year

round youth community.

 

Thank you for your consideration in favor of the project.

 

                 John Cole


